
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 Maths GCSE Revision Day 
 
On Monday 30th May 2022 there will be a revision day for students to prepare for the mathematics GCSE 
exam. There will be 4 sessions which will run from 9.00am to 11.00am or from 11.20am to 1.20pm with each 
session focussed on particular grades.  
 
The session will include working through questions in past papers with a focus on those topics which most 
frequently cause problems. There will also be an opportunity to go through any topics raised by students on 
the day that have arisen from revision. 
 
Please complete the google form here by Monday 23rd May 2022 as there will only be limited spaces on the 
revision day, therefore, should the sessions become oversubscribed we will complete a ballot to allocate 
places in a fair manner. 
 
If you have any questions please email khowell@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K Howell  
Leader of KS4 Mathematics 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFf-K1q_L2fzXkHUlW1l1H1_NOgde7I4ylzyIgBjz4ebWWmA/viewform
mailto:khowell@sackvilleschool.org.uk

